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Example of a Letter from the
Office of the Inspector General
(OIG) granting a request for
reinstatement to the Medicare
Program after exclusion and
removal from the List of
Excluded Individuals and Entities
(LEIE).

Your request for the reinstatement of your eligibility to participate as a provider of items and
services covered by the title XVIII (Medicare) program has been approved. This reinstatement is
effective with the date of this notice.

We have notified the appropriate State agencies of this action. However, the States are not
obligated to reinstate you to their programs if they have imposed a longer period of exclusion
under their own authority.

We recommend that you contact the Medicare carrier to determine your options for participating
in that program.

Although your right to participate in the Federal health care programs has been reinstated
effective with the date of this letter, your name will remain on the List of Excluded
Individuals/Entities (LEIE) until the next monthly update. You can access the LEIE online at
http://oig.hhs.gov/fraud/exclusions.asp. You should use this letter to demonstrate that your right
to participate in the Federal health care programs has been reinstated until your name is removed
from the LEIE.

Sincerely,

Reviewing Official
Health Care Program Exclusions

cc: George F. Indest III, J.D., M.P.A., LL.M
Attorney at Law
The Health Law Firm
1101 Douglas Avenue
Altamonte Springs, FL 32714


